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Subject: FW: JANET PARKS & MGE

 
 

From: No Name Given [mailto:nxtdoornabor@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2011 2:23 PM 
To: Poston, Marc 
Subject: Re: JANET PARKS & MGE 
 
 
From:        Janet Parks 
To:          The Data Center 
Re:          Monthly Report 
Case#:       GC-2011-0232 
Against:     Missouri Gas Energy Co. 
CC:          Marc D. Poston 
             Deputy Public Counsel 
             Office of the Public Counsel 
 Date:       September 8, 2011 
 
 
 
In the hearing concerning myself and MGE, I was never made aware 
of the fact that I was to file a report at the end of each month 
to let you know that I would not be able to appear or be 
available for a evidential hearing.  It was merely by sending 
some correspondence to Mr. Poston that I was made aware of 
this.  I have been giving permission to fax this request by the 
supervisor of Debbie in the Data Center. 
 
I have been away for my cancer treatments and only home until 
tomorrow.  Due to the lack of gas here I can not stay in my 
home.  I will be traveling back for another 6 weeks of Chemo 
Therapy.   At least while there I do have access to gas to be 
able to bath, cook, do my laundry etc.  Which is something that 
I do not have here in my own home due to MGE. 
 
Also, when speaking to the MGE attorney, I was told that there 
was NO way that I would be able to sue MGE for anything they 
have wrongfully done to me.  Which really sounds ridiculous to 
me.  So, if not MGE, WHO, would I be suing for MGE's wrong 
doing?  Saying that there were no monetary amounts of 
settlements that we could discuss.  Which again was ridiculous 
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to me!!!  So, naturally there was nothing more to discuss during 
our telephone conference call. 
 
I would like some clear input on those statements please. 
 
So, to my best estimate it will be around 29th of October before 
I will be able to be back in Belton, Missouri.  Please be aware 
that this may be a cold time of the year and I CAN NOT stay in 
my home with NO heat/gas, to be able to cook and bath.  I do 
have a place to stay where I'm receiving my Chemo Therapy.  I 
will not subject myself to pneumonia trying to comply with 
redundant questions as I did last year.   
 
Please accept this fax as complying with what was required of 
me.  Now that I know I will make sure to stay in line with what 
is required of me. 
 
Respectfully, 
Janet Parks   




